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Reminders:  

*Tutoring - Please check out our tutoring options in the below flyer. We are working 

hard to build tutoring options to support our teachers and their students. Also please 

remind students they have tutor.com available to them on our website under student 

resources. 

*Please hang flyers, posters in the designated posting areas on campus. We are 

starting some paint projects to have many of our walls and doors look more 

presentable. The leftover tape on the walls/doors from past postings is a killer. Please 

post information only in the designated “red” areas around campus. Thank you.  

*Grades due at 3:00pm on Monday 

*Picture retake date has been changed from September 20th to October 11th. (This 

was due to Life Touch not being able to hold their originally scheduled date….. not our fault!)   

 

Kudos: 

Kudos this week have to go to our ASB students for today’s Fall Fair. First off, and very 

early this morning (6:00am) seniors held their first ever Senior Sunrise party at the 

stadium. There was music, drinks, snacks, a lot of sleepy eyes, and a lot of laughter as 

everyone waited for the 6:44am sunrise. The Fall Fair doesn’t stop there though. Clubs 

sold snacks and promoted their clubs today at lunch. And lastly, also today during 

lunch, local singer/entertainer Josue Hernandez played for our staff and students to 

enjoy. What a great way to promote school involvement and help celebrate Mexican 

Independence Day!  

 

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                                                       
A = Academically Advanced                                                    
I = Independent Learner                                                
N = Noteworthy Citizen                                                 
T=Technologically Savvy 

Vision 
SMHS develops clear, 
unified practices and 

policies for all 
stakeholders in order to 

continually improve 
student learning.   

Mission 
SMHS assures that all 

students achieve the high 
levels of learning required 

for success in college, 
career, or post-secondary 

training.    



 

 

 



 

Message from Administration/ Important Items and Reminders:  

I continue to hear from teachers that our mutual enforcement of earbuds, hoodies, and 

phones is making a big difference. I just want to encourage everyone to stay diligent 

with the policy, it seems to be working, but it will only work if everybody does their 

part.  

 

This Week in Athletics 

 



 

 



 


